
Dear Mr. Young: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter. For 
your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future 
correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew M e h Y  kovy ch 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2010 1:39 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: LGE rate increase complaint 

From: jeff young[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2010 1:38:56 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: FW: LGE rate increase complaint 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

From: REDACTED 
To: ps.info@ky.gov 
Subject: LGE rate increase complaint 
Date: Wed, 3 Mar 2010 18:38:10 +OOOO 

I want to  formally complain against the proposed LGE rate increase. LGE should be looking 
at ways to  become more efficient and cost effective in  producing the energy its residential 
and business consumers use. It is hard enough making ends meet with the increase in taxes 
and energy. 
LGE should look at its own cost cutting, salaries, benefits, new buildings etc. I am sure it 
can find ways to  reduce its costs and pass on a rate decrease! Wouldnt that be amazing! 

Jeff Young 
1029 s 7th st 
Louisville KY 40203 
REDACTED 
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